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sizable grant from the NIH is a testament to the quality research planned by Dr. Garner and her TTUHSC 
and community collaborators.” 
 
Garner and her team will use its OTA award to complete the first phase of a project titled, “Verifying and 
Implementing Evidence-Based Programs Addressing Needed Transformations for Maternal Health 
Outcomes, Measures and Support,” or VIBRANT MOMS. Garner said this type of grant is more interactive 
than a typical NIH grant. 


